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Expression	of	Interest	

 
Applicants interested in becoming a Community Representative on the Shuswap Watershed 
Council must complete this form (maximum three pages) and submit it by one of the following 
methods by February 22nd 2019: 
 
Mail:  Erin Vieira, SWC Program Manager 
  c/o Fraser Basin Council 
  200A – 1383 McGill Road 
  Kamloops, BC  V2C 6K7 
 
E-mail:	 evieira@fraserbasin.bc.ca 
  Quote “SWC Expression of Interest” in subject line 
 
 
SECTION	1:	Personal	information	
 
Name:  
Home address:  
E-mail address:  
Phone number:  
 
Employment status and/or Occupation:  
 
Are you a full-time or part-time resident 
of the Shuswap? If p/t, how many weeks 
or months per year? 

 

 
 
SECTION	2:	Experience,	interest,	and	qualifications	(if you’re using a Word document, you may 
add lines as needed, but please don’t exceed three pages maximum). 
 
Why are you interested in becoming a Community Representative on the SWC?
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What is your educational background and/or experience in relation to the purpose of the 
Shuswap Watershed Council?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please tell us about your previous committee experience (workplace, community service and/or 
volunteering). What was the name of the committee(s), the purpose, and how long did you 
serve? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Describe your ability and experience exchanging your views with others, and respecting the 
perspectives and viewpoints of others: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How will you share about the Shuswap Watershed Council with the community? How will you 
seek community input and perspectives to bring forth to the Shuswap Watershed Council? 
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What skills and abilities do you have that will assist the Shuswap Watershed Council? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
☐  I have read the Community Representative position description on the SWC website, and 
other specified materials. I understand what’s expected of a Community Representative on the 
SWC.  
 
 
Signature:  
 
 

Thank you for your interest. 
Short-listed candidates will be invited to the next SWC meeting on March 13th in Salmon Arm. 


